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Starting June 1, Holstein Canada will begin a phased approach for the resumption of 
Classification and proAction® Cattle Assessments. For the first month, we will be 
commencing these services in Ontario and Quebec, allowing our Classifiers and assessors 
to return to their homes without the need for hotel stays. There is no date yet for a return 
to the Eastern and Western regions but we continue to follow provincial and federal travel 
restrictions closely.  

Regardless of the timeframe, producer and staff health is priority #1. This means that all 
Field staff will strictly follow enhanced biosecurity measures and regulations from the 
provincial and Federal governments as well as Dairy Farmers of Canada.  

We will also not visit or penalize any producers who have expressed a hesitancy to have 
outside staff on their properties. 

You can read our biosecurity protocols here. To provide any feedback or ask questions 
about this return-to-farm plan, please email Brad Eggink @ BEggink@holstein.ca. 
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